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March 7, 2025 

Memo 
To: Local Municipal CAO’s, Clerks and Treasurers 

Re: Resolution of County Council – Border Mayors Alliance 2025 Funding 

Essex County Council, at its Wednesday, March 5, 2025 meeting, adopted the following 
resolution regarding funding for the Border Mayors Alliance for 2025: 

075-2025 
Moved By Gary McNamara 
Seconded By Chris Gibb 

That Essex County Council receive report number 2025-0305-CAO-R03-SZ, 
Border Mayors Alliance 2025 as information and authorize the funding of the 
2025 per capita membership for all seven local municipalities from the 
Corporation’s Rate Stabilization Reserve. 

Carried 

The City of Windsor has been notified to invoice the County of Essex for this expense.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

 
Crystal Sylvestre 
Manager, Records and Accessibility / Deputy Clerk 


	Memo
	Re: Resolution of County Council – Border Mayors Alliance 2025 Funding


